
Accessing Google Drive at Home 
 

Students have a school district Google account with a non-functioning 

e-mail address in order to use the features of Google such as Docs, Slides, 

Drive, and Classroom.  They should know their log-in information as it is 

the same information they use to log-in to the Chromebooks at school. 

 

The students are able to access these accounts at home in order to show 

you the work they have been doing at school.   

 

To access Google Drive at home: 

 

1.  Go to drive.google.com 

 

2.  The Google Account sign in box appears.  Have your child log-in with 

their school account. 

 

 

3.  You should now be in your child’s Google Drive and can view all of the 

work he/she has completed. 


